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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As part of our Primary/Secondary Transition Programme, a meeting for parents and carers of 
pupils in Primary 7 will be held on Microsoft Teams on Thursday 18 November 2021 at 
6pm. 
 
The joining code for the Team is al4br9a and I encourage you to join the Team in advance 
of next Thursday.   
 
Ms Campbell, Depute Head Teacher for S1/S2, and I will take you through a presentation 
and share information about the school. There will be an opportunity for questions using the 
chat bar facility. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to share information with you to ensure that all primary 7 
pupils have a smooth transition to Our Lady’s High School in August 2022. 
 
The meeting will last approximately 45 minutes and your child is also encouraged to attend.   
 
I do hope that you can come along to the meeting and I very much look forward to sharing 
lots of information with you. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs N Cunningham 
Head Teacher  
 


